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This letter augments my inquiry and exchange with City officials when 27th Ave was posted to restrict access
during the COVID closure. It became clear that residents on that street had convinced the city that they owned and
could regulate access on what was in fact a BNSF easement. This was wrong and created an
uncomfortable environment for residents and beach users alike.

Now there is an opportunity to bring closure and provide access for the good of all
residents of our community.  I do not need to reiterate comments of support for this proposal. The benefits and needs
are clearly outlined in the materials that have been submitted in favor of providing access by purchasing the
available parcel. Please follow through on the proposal to make this possible.

Yours truly,
Alan Doman

Sent from my iPhone
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